
 
 

CITY OF FAIRVIEW 
 

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 
PUBLIC HEARING 
 

April 17, 2014     

       Beverly D Totty, Mayor 
       Stuart L Johnson, Vice-Mayor 
       Patti L Carroll, Commissioner 
       Allen Bissell, Commissioner 
       Toney R Sutton, Commissioner 

       Wayne Hall, Interim City Manager 
       Larry Cantrell, City Attorney 
       Brandy Johnson, City Recorder  
   
Present:  Totty, Johnson, Bissell, Carroll, Sutton 
Others Present: Hall, Cantrell, Johnson, Daugherty 
            
                                                                                        

1. Mayor Totty reconvened the public hearing from March 6, 2014 at 7:02 p.m. 
 

2. Mayor Totty stated that the purpose of this hearing is for citizens comments on  
the following: 

 

A. BILL #2014-01 ORDINANCE NO. 823, AN ORDINANCE TO REPEAL, 
REVISE AND REMOVE ALL REFERENCE TO ANNEXATION OF GIVENS 
CUT ROAD FROM BILL #2013-01, ORDINANCE NO. 796 AND TO ANNEX 
ONLY OVERBEY ROAD, PER THE ORIGINAL BILL #2013-01, 
ORDINANCE NO. 796 AND ITS EXISTING COUNTY ROAD RIGHT OF 
WQAY INTO THE CITY OF FAIRVIEW, TENNESSEE. ALL THE 
PROPOSED ROADWAY FOR ANNEXATION LIES WITHIN THE CITY OF 
FAIRVIEW, TENNESSEE’S GROWTH BOUNDARY. Patrick Newsome, 
representing Katha Beata, spoke in favor of the bill. 

 
3. Mayor Totty closed the public hearing at 7:06 p.m. 

 
       _______________________             
       Brandy Johnson   
       City Recorder 


